

# Ministry of Health Union meeting reminder

Don't forget, your PSA representatives will be attending the Ministry of Health North Sydney office tomorrow to talk to members and non-members at lunchtime. Come along, bring your colleagues and find out more about the PSA.

## Wednesday 10 May 2017

### 1pm-2pm

#### Level 9 Conference Room

#### Items for discussion

- Benefits of PSA membership bring a colleague with you so they can find out more about the PSA
- Report back from the Ministry of Health JCC
- Restructures and Changes
- Update on PSA Pay Case, Your Pay Rise in 2017 and 2018
- General business

Anything raised at this meeting will be treated with strict confidentiality.

Membership forms will be available for those wishing to sign up on the day and all staff are encouraged to join the PSA and be involved by having a say in how their workplace is run.

PSA representatives will be available in the conference room both before and after this meeting if you'd like to drop in to talk individually.

For more information contact the PSA on: 1300 772 679 or email us at HealthOrganising@psa.asn.au



